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Peru State College To Host Job Fair 
(KLZA)-- Plans are being made for the annual Southeast Nebraska Career Fair
to be held on the Peru State College Campus, Wednesday, March 1.

The event is free and open to the public. Career Fair Coordinator Jamie Eberly
invites students and community members from across the region to attend. 

Those attending will be able to learn what skills and experiences employers are
looking for in future employees.  

Nearly 20 businesses have signed up for the event to be held in the Live Oak
Room at Peru State College. 

Hours are from 10:30 that morning until 2:30 in the afternoon.  
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